

Christian Medical Fellowship of South Africa Die Christen Geneeskundige Band van Suid-Afrika

P.O. Box 152 Feilden Drive. Carrington Heights. Durban. 4001
Tel 031 261 3086
Email office@cmf.org.za

Dear Partner

As a partner of CMF, we inform you with this notice again of the Annual General Meeting of the CMF-RSA. Please download and act on the relevant Forms, as indicated. All forms can be found on our website https://www.cmf.org.za/

Your attention to this email is appreciated. If you have any questions, please reply to this email to request assistance, or phone us at 065 748 9938.

The Annual General Meeting CMF-RSA is scheduled for Saturday 05 August 2023 at 15h00 till 16h00. The venue will be through the digital platform of Zoom.

The agenda for this meeting is included in this email. The main business to be conducted at the meeting is (1) the approval of the annual financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2022. If you would like to view a copy of the financial statements beforehand, please let the office know.

According to our Constitution, we need a 10% representation to have a quorum. That means at least 15 members must be present, either in person or by assigning a proxy to vote on their behalf. If you cannot attend, PLEASE help us by filling in a proxy form and sending it to us as soon as you can. The latest date is 31 July 2023.

Please do keep the Directors of CMF and this forthcoming AGM in your prayers.

We trust that the Lord's will be done.

May the Lord bless you in your calling!

Kind regards, **Genie Gopichund**

Christian Medical Fellowship of South Africa

152 Feilden Drive, Carrington Heights, Durban 4001 M 065 748 9938

E office@cmf.org.za | W www.cmf.org.za

Caring for the caregiver / Sorg vir die versorger